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Body of Missing Rockford Woman Located

On Tuesday, October 27, 2020, at approximately 11:45am, Winnebago County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the 5500
Block of Cunningham Road where they located the body of a deceased adult female. The female was identified as Rachel
Dishman, 43 of Rockford. Dishman was reported missing on October 25, 2020. Detectives are currently conducting a
death investigation. An autopsy will be conducted to determine the cause and manner of death.

Additional details about the investigation are not being released at this time.

Anyone with information can contact the Winnebago County Sheriff's Detective Bureau at (£15) 219-6400 or Rockford
Area Crime Stoppers at (815) 963-7867.
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